
MEMORANDUM 

 

 

September 8, 1998 

 

To:  Laura Denk 

Executive Director 

 

cc:  Michelle Combs, Irene Marr, Peter Voth, Benjamin Rockwell 

 

From:  Robert J. Skwirot 

 

Subject: Recommendation of  Not Believed Relevant (NBR) Status for Record  

 Number 104-10079-10281 

 

This record from the Sequestered collection, a cable and cover sheet, was denied-in -full in 1993 as 

not relevant to JFK.  CIA requests that the Review Board continue this status because the record 

reveals crypts and operations targets outside the frame of reference for the JFK story.  Since the time 

frame and the location are not part of the JFK story, the Review Board staff agrees that the 

information in this record can be postponed as not believed relevant.  For substitute language the 

staff recommends: “Routing sheet and cable that contain information on CIA operations not believed 

relevant to the assassination of President Kennedy.” 
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